
 

 

 

There is an opening 

during the 2016-17 school year 

for the following  

Supplemental positions: 

 

 

WHS Asst. Volleyball 

 WHS Asst. Cheerleading 

WHS Asst. Football 

WHS Asst. Track  
 

 

 

 

If interested,  

please contact  

Brian Buchanan, at bbuchanan@usd353.com 

by 4:00PM, May 9th, 2016. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


